



English for children

The Magical Bake-Off

Lily was a 12-year-old girl who loved to bake cookies and cakes. One day, her grandma, Mrs. Rose, called her and said, "Would you like to enter the Magical Bake-Off?" Lily couldn't believe it. She asked, "What is the Magical Bake-Off?" Mrs. Rose smiled and answered, "It's a special baking contest where you can win a golden cookbook!"

Lily decided to accept the challenge. She packed her favorite apron, her baking tools, and a bag of flour. When she arrived at the big, colorful tent, she saw many kids baking. A judge appeared and said, "Who is ready to begin?" Everyone shouted, "We are!"

Lily started baking a chocolate cake. Suddenly, she noticed that her eggs were missing. She asked her neighbor, Tom, "Did you take my eggs?" Tom shook his head and said, "No, I didn't. But you can borrow mine." Lily thanked him and continued.

Then, her spoon broke while she was mixing the batter. She felt like she couldn't achieve her goal. But she remembered her grandma's words: "Never give up, no matter what!" She asked herself, "What can I do now?" She decided to use a wooden stick to stir the batter.

After an hour, the judge called, "Time's up! Bring your cakes here." Lily carefully carried her cake to the table. When the judge tasted her cake, he smiled and said, "This cake is amazing! Who taught you to bake like this?" Lily smiled and said, "My grandma."

 Find us on
Facebook



Lore Fonseca





English for children

At the end of the contest, Lily won second place. She was so happy and asked her grandma, "Did you watch me on TV?" Grandma replied, "Of course! It was broadcast live, and you were wonderful."

Lily didn't win the golden cookbook, but she learned an important lesson: challenges make us stronger. She hugged her grandma and said, "I want to bake with you every weekend!"

1. Reading Comprehension

What does Lily love to do?

- a) Dance b) Bake c) Climb

Who called Lily to invite her to the Magical Bake-Off?

- a) Her mom b) Her teacher c) Her grandma

What was the prize of the contest?

- a) A golden spoon b) A golden cookbook c) A golden apron

What happened to Lily's eggs?

- a) She dropped them b) They were missing c) Tom took them

What place did Lily win in the contest?

- a) First b) Second c) Third

Who taught Lily how to bake?

- a) Her mom b) Her neighbor c) Her grandma

What lesson did Lily learn?

- a) Winning is everything b) Challenges make us stronger c) Baking is boring

It's
always
SEEMS
IMPOSSIBLE
until it's
DONE

 Find us on
Facebook



Lore Fonseca





English for children

2. Order the following sentences

- accept / why / invitations / does / he?
-
- achieve / what / she / does / every year?
-
- allow / who / to enter / do / they?
-
- is / where / the / meeting / today?
-
- answer / when / does / he / the / phone?
-
- appear / why / does / the / problem / again?
-
- argue / who / with / does / she / usually?
-
- arise / when / does / this / issue?
-
- arrive / where / the / does / train?
-
- ask / who / does / she / for / advice?
-
- awake / what / makes / you / early?
-



Find us on
Facebook



Lore Fonseca





English for children

3. Listen and write

d _____
d _____
d _____
d _____
d _____
d _____
d _____
d _____
d _____
d _____
d _____

d _____
d _____
d _____
d _____
d _____
d _____
d _____
d _____
d _____
d _____
d _____

 Find us on
Facebook



Lore Fonseca





English for children

4. Read aloud the following sentences .

- What does your brother bake for breakfast?
-
- Who helps you clean your clothes at home?
-
- When does your father arrive from work?
-
- Why does the shirt cost so much?
-
- What color does your sister choose for her dress?
-
- Where does your mother cook dinner every evening?
-
- Who brings your jacket when you forget it?
-
- When do your cousins climb trees in the park?
-
- Why does your little brother cry when he breaks his toy?
-
- What does your grandmother buy for you on your birthday
-

 Find us on
Facebook



Lore Fonseca





English for children

5. Find the error

Instructions: Each sentence contains an error. Find and correct the error in the sentences. Write the correct sentence.

- Who do allows you to wear my sister's red dress?
-
- What time does your brother bake cakes for the family?
-
- Where do your parents buys their clothes?
-
- Why does she not bring her jacket to the party?
-
- Who do answers the phone when you are not at home?
-
- When do your cousins arrives at the park?
-
- What kind of clothes does your uncle is buying?
-
- Why does he bake cookies every weekend?
-
- Who does bother you when you try to climb the stairs?
-
- Where do your grandparents lives?
-
- When does her little brother awake every morning?
-



Find us on
Facebook



Lore Fonseca

